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On April 15- 19th, I had an opportunity to visited the University of Granada, Spain, as part of the 

Erasmus+ administrative staff mobility program. 

The aim of the visit was to participate in the International Staff week program, with 60 

administrative and academic staff participants from universities of 30 different countries. The 

goal of the week was to exchange best practices in international mobility, including Erasmus+ 

international student and staff mobilities, international research collaboration, and more. 

The visit also included meetings with representatives from the Faculty of Business and Economics 

at the University of Granada to discuss possible areas of collaboration. 

The international staff week, with its capacity and concept was an excellent opportunity for 

receiving and sharing the new knowledge and experience.  

 

 

 

 


